
From: Joyce Bernstein 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: 'woodyjenkins@hotmail.com' 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WSTY-LP and KMNO-LP; Facility ID Nos. 1926 and 64924 
Dear Mr. Jenkins: 
 
            By letters dated March 23, 2011, the Video Division requested information from 
Ponchatrain Investors, LLC, the licensee of Class A television station WSTY-LP, 
Hammond, Louisiana, and Great Oaks Broadcasting Corporation, the licensee of Class A 
television station KMNO-LP, Monroe, Louisiana, regarding their apparent failure to 
make the required quarterly Form 398 electronic filings for the stations for the past four 
and five years, respectively.  The letters also stated that if the failure to make the 
quarterly filings was due to the licensees’ election to let the stations revert to low power 
television status, they need only notify the Commission of this election and request a 
change in status for the station as permitted by Section 73.6001(d) of the Commission’s 
rules. 
 
            In an email dated April 25, 2011, you stated that rather than be subjected to fines 
for the licensees’ failure to comply with the Commission’s children’s television 
programming rules, you agree to give up Class A television status for WSTY-LP and 
KMNO-LP.  Please be informed that we have changed the status of WSTY-LP and 
KMNO-LP to low power television status as requested and that no further action is 
required of Ponchatrain Investors, LLC and Great Oaks Broadcasting Corporation. 
 
Joyce L. Bernstein 
Attorney-Advisor 
Video Division, Media Bureau 
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 3:19 PM 
To: Joyce Bernstein 
Subject: Fw: Letters from FCC 
 
 

 
From: Woody Jenkins <woodyjenkins@hotmail.com> 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Mon Apr 25 15:15:39 2011 
Subject: Letters from FCC 

 

April 25, 2011 
 

Mr. Hossein Hashemsadeh 



FCC Low Power Division 
 

Dear Hossein, 
 

    Today I received in the mail two disturbing letters from 
Barbara Kreisman of the Video Division: One letter was to 
Ponchartrain Investors, LLC, regarding WSTY-LP in 
Hammond, LA, and the other was to Great Oaks 
Broadcasting Corp. regarding KMNO-LP in Monroe, LA. 
 

    Both letters were dated March 23, 2011, but were only 
received today, April 25, 2011! 
 

    The letters said we have failed to file Children's Program 
reports and that we will be subject to large fines unless we 
agree to give up our Class A status within 30 days of the 
March 23 letters. 
 

    We feel we should have been given some notice or 
opportunity to correct any filing deficiencies. 
 

    However, if this is our only option, then we agree to give 
up our Class A status on both stations. 
 

    Yours, 
 

    Louis E. Jenkins 

    Great Oaks Broadcasting Corp. 
    Ponchartrain Investors, LLC 


